
Officials Representative’s Report  

March 17, 2014 

 

 Spring Championship meets just concluded with an unprecedented number of officials working 

on deck and requesting national certification evaluations. 

 

 Officials committee is finalizing certification/recertification requirements for all positions 

effective in the Fall, 2014.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mike Rubin  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


